
 

 
OBA937-775-2437, 937-775-2437

December 21, 2023 
 
Khushpreet Kaur 
82, Vill Miyan Majra Distt 
Ambala, Haryana 134003 
India 
Dear Khushpreet,

Congratulations on your acceptance to Wright State University!  
 
On behalf of the entire campus community, I would like to welcome you to the Raider family. Wright
State’s excellent academic programs, expert faculty, experienced staff, and outstanding students
collectively place Wright State University among the top universities in the state. We are happy to
welcome you to campus and look forward to playing a role in your continued academic and
professional success. 
 
You have been admitted on a provisional basis for the Fall 2024 term. This means that before you will
be permitted to register for future terms, it will be necessary for you to complete your admission
requirements. Visit your Admissions Portal and check your Enrollment Checklist for more detailed
information about the item(s) we need to complete your application. 
 
We will continue to provide information before the start of classes to help you get ready for classes.
Continue to watch your Admissions Portal and inbox for your next steps in the enrollment process. If
you have questions, contact the University Center for International Education at 
international-admissions@wright.edu or 937-775-5745. 
 
As part of your acceptance to Wright State University, you are being considered for the University
Center for International Education Undergraduate Merit Scholarship. If you are awarded this merit-
based scholarship, you will receive a separate correspondence with details about this scholarship award.
Again, congratulations on your admission and we wish you the best in your studies at Wright State
University. Go Raiders!  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Michelle Streeter-Ferrari, M.S. 
Director 
University Center for International Education 

mailto:international-admissions@wright.edu
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YOU'RE IN THE 

PACK! 

WE DEFINE THE #eogote,4LIFE 

Congratulations, 

Khushpreet!

The faculty, staff, and administration at California State University, San Bernardino, are thrilled to inform you of your offer 
of admission for Fall 2024 in Bachelor of Arts- Admin - Management Conc. We congratulate you on your 
outstanding educational accomplishments.

Academic success is a partnership between you and our campus, and we are available to help you take the important next steps to 
join our Coyote family. The offer of admission is based on a combination of factors, including the information you reported on your 
application. CSUSB reserves the right to rescind your admission if all To-Do items are not completed by the deadline provided.  

Please continue to check your MyCoyote portal at mycoyote.csusb.edu and use the My Tasks widget to find your To-Dos to check 
the status of your application, transcripts, supporting documents, and submission deadlines.

All new students must attend the International Student Orientation. The orientation will be hosted by the Center for International 
Studies and Programs and will help you get acquainted with your academic advisors, registration procedures, and available student 
services. 

If you have any questions regarding admissions and would like to speak to an admissions representative, please call the International 
Admissions office at (909) 537-5288 Monday through Friday from 8:00 a.m.- 5:00 p.m. 

Stay on track, stay connected, and complete the next steps for enrollment. Once again, congratulations, and welcome to the Pack!
Sincerely,

Stacia McCambridge 

Director of International Admissions 
and Student Financial Services

Term: Fall 2024 
Coyote ID: 008735071
Residency: Foreign 
khushpreet.kaur5071@coyote.csusb.edu  



SUBMIT
a financial statement to receive 
your I-20 

Fall 2024 
Next Steps Roadmap

Prepare to be a 
#Coyote4LIFE

FOLLOW US ON SOCIAL MEDIA!

ACTIVATE 
your MyCoyote account
via mycoyote.csusb.edu

VISIT
our International Education website for more information 
on Orientation https://www.csusb.edu/international-
education/student-services/new-students/orientation

REGISTER
for courses https://www.csusb.edu/
registrar/registration/registration-
dates

REVIEW 
and clear any holds that
may prevent you from
registering

SUBMIT 
all final official transcripts and 
supporting documents from all 
schools attended no later than 
June 1 (Undegraduate) or June 30 
(Graduate)

@CSUSBInternational

@CSUSBINTL

@CSUSBINTL
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